
Simon Wiedemann Interviews Simon Wiedemann About... Hm...



Simon: Hello, Simon. This interview is just going to be random
questions...

Simon: Same as before?

Simon: No, more random.

Simon: Okey dokey.

Simon: Let’s get going: What do you think of cats?

Simon: I think they’re evil creatures that can potentially
cause schizophrenia. Possibly on purpose.

Simon: You had schizophrenia, right?

Simon: I did, indeed.

Simon: What was that like?

Simon: You know... A schizophrenic man’s life is not so
different to a normal man’s life. It’s just a lot whackier.

Simon: I’ve never heard schizophrenia being described like
that...

Simon: Are you sure? One of the main criteria for diagnosing
schizophrenia, is ‘whacky thinking’. Though I may be
paraphrasing.

Simon: You know the subject better than me.

Simon: Right.

Simon: What do you think of stink bombs?

Simon: I think they’re a bit of a let down. I however, have
created some particularly nasty concoctions. Rotting fruit
mixed with old peperami wrappers, for example. That’s a REAL
evil smell.

Simon: What do you think of the Allmusic.com review of Darren
Housholder’s debut album?

Simon: I thought it was very unfair. One and a half stars for
guitar genius? What?? I felt so strongly about that critique,
I mentioned it in my book, ‘The Danger of Proverbs’.

Simon: Are there any other Allmusic reviews you feel strongly
about?

Simon: That’s not random... There was some development,
there...

Simon: Yes, you’re right.
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Simon: Same goes for the schizophrenia question, actually...

Simon: Ahem. Alright then, what’s your favourite flavour of
Nik Naks?

Simon: Don’t know.

Simon: You see? This is what happens, when things are random.

Simon: It was your idea in the first place!

Simon: Where do you want to go on your next holiday?

Simon: Probably Wales.

Simon: Why?

Simon: It looks fucking miserable. I love the grey skies. It’s
very green, too. It’s a two in one.

Simon: Anywhere you don’t want to go?

Simon: You’ve done it again!

Simon: What is your favourite letter?

Simon: I think ‘m’ is very aesthetically pleasing.

Simon: And your favourite colour carpet?

Simon: Maybe pale blue.

Simon: If you could be one person for one day, who would you
be?

Simon: Errr... Maybe Ozzy Osbourne. Not on one of his bad
days, though. A good Ozzy Osbourne day.

Simon: And lastly, how many slices of bread have you counted
in your lifetime?

Simon: I’m sorry, I have no idea...

Simon: Guess?

Simon: Ten?

Simon: Ok. Simon, it’s been fun. Zbohom.

Simon: Ardievas!


